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Comments: I strongly object to this proposed development. We should be maintaining the wildness of our public

land, not building infrastructure for the wealthy to use it as a playground. This development will have negative

impact on the character of the national forest, on the environment, and on the community who currently enjoys

the lake in its current state. The existing infrastructure already disrupts visitor experience with its footprint and

visual and audio impact. 


